
Christian Education Report 
Oct. 25th, 2020 

 
Current Activities: 

● Adult Bible Study continues to be excellent 
○ Currently held online; exploring potential in-person offering in January, depending 

on how the regulations and best health judgments continue to evolve 
○ Pastor-led study ends (ended) this week - 10/25 
○ Next study is on Philippians (11/1 - 11/22) 
○ After that, an Advent study about Joseph 

● High School and Young Adult ministry is in full swing! 
○ Lois and Sunny led an in-person service and fellowship event that went great! 
○ Continuing to meet online for Bible study 

● Confirmation class kicked off today 
○ One student in the second year 
○ Two students starting their Confirmation journey 

● Vacation Bible School-at-Home was awesome! Thanks to everyone who helped: Lois 
Scheyder, Pastor Manor, Cindy Jordan, Erin Jordan, Sage Veino 

● Children’s Sunday School is still a challenge 
○ Conversation with parents in September indicated a desire for a mixed in-person 

and online offering 
○ Unclear how to do this well, especially with varying levels of comfort with 

in-person events. 
● Ladies’ Bible Study came back from summer break, and has been going great 

○ Cindy Jordan led the first study 
○ Sunny Thompson leading the current study 
○ Meeting on Zoom with an average of about 10 people in attendance per week 

 
Upcoming: 

● Figure out how to do Children’s Sunday School well 
● Expand Christian Education offerings available through the website 


